Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2023 7:51 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed waste transfer site Lidcombe

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

I strongly oppose this proposal.

There is no way that the site can accommodate the traffic in & out, let alone adding to the already bad traffic
congestion that daily banks up at areas such as Arthur st & Bachell ave ( the 2 main access points & exits for this
location).

That location already is choked with trucks lining the street at all hours. And as for the environmental impact, the
smell alone would have a detrimental effect on the area & an enormous affect on land values.

You can crap on as much as you want by denying it, that it wouldn’t smell but | will call BS on that. Just like they
promised with the Wetherill Park site of which you can smell from the M4.

The site is not a practical, viable location period.

Sent from my iPhone

Document Set ID: 11234238
Version: 1, Version Date: 13/11/2024





